## **MEMORANDUM**

To: Parks Committee

From: Steve Peterson, Community Development Director

Meeting Date: September 19, 2017

## Agenda Item 1 Pickelball Courts

We have had nice consistent use of the temporary pickleball courts this summer. I am providing the estimates from the township engineer for you to review. What I am asking is that you make a recommendation, if you are interested in installing the courts, for the Township Board to consider for the 2018 budget.

I would recommend the conversion of two tennis courts to pickleball. It is the less expensive option (about \$34,000), does not expand the hard surface of the courts, and would allow it to be converted back.

For now the group has temporarily set up nets and taped lines down.